
Scan the QR code for 
more information

education.nsw.gov.au/ECEC-feedback-and-complaints

It is important for you to talk to your service if you have  
any feedback or concerns.
The NSW Department of Education is the Regulatory Authority for  
Early Childhood Education and Care. You can call us on 1800 619 113 if you 
have any concerns or feedback that cannot be resolved by your service.

Quality early childhood 
education and care  
is important for  
every child


